
 

Paramedic Chiefs of Canada (PCC) 

E-bulletin – December 2023 

(PCC) Annual Leadership Summit 

The PCC is pleased to announce a call for speakers for the 2024 Annual Leadership Summit in Quebec 
City June 4th-6th, 2024. 

The PCC Leadership Summit program provides a platform for sharing of information covering topics 
related to (but not limited to) Leadership, Research, Paramedic Health and Wellness, and Workplace 
Culture. 

• Plenary sessions are typically 45 minutes in length, with 15 minutes allocated for questions. 
• Proposals must include the title of your session, length of presentation and a brief synopsis of 

your speaking topic. 
• Consideration will be given to panel discussions combining proposals and presenters into one 

single session. 

Please note that all speaker proposals must include your photo, biography, experience, and education 
(for the purposes of promotion on our website). Speaker proposals must be sent to 
speakers@paramedicchiefs.ca. Please note that only selected speakers will be contacted. The PCC is 
pleased to provide waived registration to our speakers. The deadline to submit your proposal is 
February 1st, 2024. 

PCC Strategic Planning 

Thank you to everyone who has expressed an interest in participating in our committees and working 
groups dedicated to our strategic planning – the response to date has been encouraging and we 
appreciate your support. We are still seeking individuals interested in joining our networking and 
information sharing working groups. Specifically, we are looking to create a working group dedicated to 
Paramedic Services week – this will require a lead (chair) and 5-6 individuals skilled in the area of 
communications to make PS week 2024 a success. If you or someone from your service is interested in 
participating, please contact us at pccstratplan2023@paramedicchiefs.ca.  

 

CIPSRT – Save the Date, March 19th, and 20th, 2024 

The Canadian Institute of Public Safety Research and Treatment (CIPSRT) is hosting a symposium 
Together We Are Stronger: Showcasing Collaborative Efforts to Support the Wellbeing of all Public Safety 
Personnel (PSP). The symposium is intended to raise a greater awareness among public safety personnel 
about past, present and future CIPSRT related activities and achievements across Canada. The 
symposium will showcase the combined efforts of CIPSRT and its Public Safety Steering Committee and 
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include highlights of the research outcomes nationally. For additional information, please visit 
www.cipsrt-icrtsp.ca/en/symposium  

We wish you a safe and joyous holiday season! 

If you have any questions, please contact Kelly Nash, Executive Director at 
kellynash@paramedicchiefs.com  
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